Bradford Library Board Minutes
March 21, 2022

Dave called the meeting to order at 6:10 pm. Present: Dave Atteberry, Betty Hoy, Reva Young,
Tish Leper, Hollie Scott, and Sarah Boehm: Director. Absent: Jerry Johnston, Barb Fehr

Tish moved and Betty second to approve the January minutes. Approved
Betty moved and Hollie second we pay the January bills. Approved

We reviewed the February Treasurer’s report.

Hollie moved and Betty second we pay the February bills. Approved.
We reviewed the February circulation statistics.

Director’s report: Nick is doing story time weekly. He has Switch games once a month and
Dungeons and Dragons twice a month.

The adults want an evening craft night as well as a daytime group. We will try this in April.
Sarah weeded the fiction and nonfiction for items that haven’t been checked out since 2016. She
had a book sale, she gave some books to the veterans, and will donate the rest of the books.

We will have a reading challenge for adults and kids in April.

Sarah and Nick are getting ready for Summer Reading.

Unfinished Business: The IMRF study came back, It will cost $7323 for a year but we can levy
for the money. Barb will check into this.

Hoopla began in mid February. We had to invest $2000 and we spent $104 in two weeks on 60
items. We had 7 new library cards in those two weeks. Patrons can check out 8 items per month.

Tim Hickey said we could install an clevator and remodel the bathroom for about $100,000. He
does not recommend the expansion of the building to the east because it would cost too much for
the square footage gained. Sarah will discuss this further with him.

New Business: The board members and library staff must take an online Open Meetings Act
training by the April meeting. We are also to do a statement of economic interest. We are also
supposed to read our copy of our policy review.

We adjourned at 7:45.
Respectfully submitted by Hollie Scotit, Secretary



